
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

VITAFOODS FAIR 2016 
  
From May the 10th till the 12th, Vitae attended the Vitafoods Europe fair in 
Geneva. Vitafoods Europe enjoyed another record breaking year in 2016. 
They welcomed a total of 17.666 visitors through the doors of Palexpo. This 
year´s event was Vitafoods Europe´s 20th anniversary. It was a truly 
international affair with visitors from 115 different countries. The event 
proved to be a huge success and we were delighted to be able to do business 
with new and existing contacts from the nutraceutical sector. The global 
nutraceutical sector is vibrant and thriving and Vitafoods Europe is the 
number one meeting place for the industry. Delivering opportunities for 
people to develop their network of contacts and do business. With this 
year´s show now behind us, work has already started on planning the next 
edition and striving to continually improve our presence offering innovative 
products, relevant to the industry. We look forward to meeting you at the 
next Vitafoods Europe fair in Palexpo Geneva from 9-11 May 2017. 
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